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We enter another difficult period of time in dealing with this critical health crisis. We are directed to 
minimise movement and contact in our community. This is done by changing to Home Learning and 
having a skeleton on-site staff. This situation is not ideal and tough on all of us so again, please work 
positively with our staff, they too are managing their own personal situations as well as caring for and 
educating your children.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bulletin—Week 4 of Term 3, 3rd August 2020 
 

COVID-19 Update : Stage 3 Restrictions In Rural & Regional Victoria                                                                                                                                               

We now move back to remote and flexible learning.   
As of Wednesday, children are asked to work from home. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Tomorrow – Tuesday, August 4 Pupil Free Day                                                                                                                                              

Tomorrow is a Statewide Pupil Free Day which will allow staff to prepare for the weeks 
ahead. This is a holiday for the children.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

On-site Supervision 

A skeleton staff will be at school to supervise students : 
*Whose parents / carers cannot work from home 

*Who are vulnerable 
*Have a disability 

If you wish your child/ren to attend then please complete the form attached. The 
Government Rules are strict so please understand the need to be diligent. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This Wednesday - Friday, August 5-7 Home Learning                                                                                                                                           

Laptops and i-pads are sent home today with a simple pack containing activities requiring 
a low level of assistance. This will get us through this week. Next week’s packs can be 

picked up from the “normal” pick up rooms anytime on Thursday or Friday.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

         Live Life To The Fullest In Christ 

  

                 Paul Arnel 

School Photos 

Postponed 
Please keep your photo packs 

in a safe place until notified. 

 

         ST. JOSEPH’S SCHOOL 
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   Request for Student Attendance During COVID-19 School Closure 
 
Please complete the following request regarding your details and the days requested for this week           
( Week 4 ) and next week ( Week 5). After that, I ask you email your future requests by midday of the 
Friday to me parnel@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au   

  
#1   Parent / Carer’s Name : ………………………………. Mobile # : …………………………………... 
       Parent / Carer’s Workplace : ……………………….. Workplace ph # : ………………………... 
 
#2   Parent / Carer’s Name : ………………………………. Mobile # : …………………………………… 
       Parent / Carer’s Workplace : ……………………….. Workplace ph # : ……………………….. 
 
Children Name :  …………………………….    Class : …………………………… 
 Name :  …………………………….    Class : …………………………… 
 Name :  …………………………….    Class : …………………………… 
 Name :  …………………………….    Class : …………………………… 
 
Dates Requested : (Please tick preferred days) 

 
Week 4 :      Wednesday, Aug 5   
 Thursday, Aug 6      
 Friday, Aug 7   
 
Week 5 :      Monday, Aug 10     
 Tuesday, Aug 11    
 Wednesday, Aug 12   
 Thursday, Aug 13    
 Friday, Aug 14    
 
 
 
 
 
Once your request has been approved and you require Before or After School Care, please 
book in via the App as per normal. 
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